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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 6 children, 

 

To recognise the effort and hard work of our Year 6 pupils during the course of the 

year, we would like to offer the Year 6 children a special day out on Monday 8th July 

(weather dependent). We will be visiting Bowring Park in Wellington to have a picnic 

and games day. As the trip will take place during the normal school day and is an 

activity in our local area, we do not require consent from parents / carers so there is 

no slip to return! 

 

The children will require a packed lunch plus some non-fizzy drinks (no glass bottles 

or cans please). Please ensure your child has a rucksack type bag to carry their lunch 

and drink in. If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be 

provided; however, please supply them with a bottle of water (no glass bottles or cans 

please) to take with them to drink during the day. 

 

Children should wear their normal school uniform and have sun cream applied before 

they leave for school if it looks like it will be a sunny day. They should bring with 

them a waterproof coat and a sun hat as we will be outdoors for the trip. Trainers 

may be worn.  If they would like to, children may bring a picnic blanket with them.  

 

There is no cost for this trip as no transport is needed. Children and staff will walk 

to and from the Bowring Park. 

 

If you would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to contact either 

myself or Miss Jobe. 

 

Kind regards 

Mr Kirkpatrick & Miss Jobe. 
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